
CHRISTMAS PICTURES 
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 3RD 

Christmcs is coming early to Caluary! To get your child photogrcpohed please use this slip to notily your 

teaxhers so they can send your students on picture day. Those who fail to retm their slips uwill not be 

photographed that day. For best results, make sure your child is dressed in solid colored cdothes or 

minimal pattems. Proofs wil be shown online as before usirnng the haf sheet with the QR coce and 

access code. Look out for this sheet so you can register for your images to be sent directly to y 

email for viewing/purchrsing! If your dhikd does not come home with a QR sheet, plecse emal 

orders@cowenstudios.com and we uill send it to youL 

Thank you for lettingus reate memories with you! 

CHILD'S NAME 
CHECK THE SPACES THAT APPLY TO YOU: 

wwwww.wmamwm 

lwant my chid photographed 

I would like a sibling picture uwith my children together 
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